
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Jon Osterberg
Subject: RE: Cape (SE-22-00002)
Date: Friday, February 4, 2022 8:04:38 AM

Good morning Jon,
 
I am in receipt of your comments for the above mentioned SEPA application.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
If this is a Public Records Request, please go to https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/request/default.aspx and
fill out a request for public records through the GovQA portal.
 
 

From: Jon Osterberg <jonosterberg@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 8:59 PM
To: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: Re: Cape (SE-22-00002)
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Kelly –
 
Attached is a PDF of my letter expressing concern over the proposed Cape (SE-22-00002) project.
Please confirm that you got this – sometimes firewalls will strip out attachments.
 
Thank you, Kelly.
 
Jon Osterberg
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